
    

   

  GOVERNMENT EMPLOYEES’ RETIREMENT SYSTEM 
OF THE VIRGIN ISLANDS 

“Contributing today for a better tomorrow”  
 

3438 K ronpr indsens  Gade  |  GERS Complex –  Ste .  1  |  S t .  Thomas,  V I   00802-5720 |  340.776.7703  

3004 Es tate  Orange  Grove –  Ste .  1  |  Chr i s t iansted,  V I  00820 -4260 |  340.718.5480  

 

www.usvigers .com

  

 

Press Release 
For Immediate Release 

 

Date:   Thursday, December 02, 2021 

 Austin L. Nibbs, CPA 
Administrator 
Bus.:  340.776.7703 • Fax:  340.776.4499 

 

 

GERS St. Thomas Office Temporarily Operating With Limited Services 
 

 

The Government Employees’ Retirement System offices on St. Thomas will be operating with 
limited services effective immediately due to Air Conditioning repairs being made to the building.  
 
Regular business hours will resume on Monday December 6, 2021, at 8:00 a.m. The GERS will 
continue to provide services via phone, mail, and online. You may call our Customer Service Unit 
directly at 340-693-3939 or via email at customercare@usvigers.com.  
 
We also encourage members to use the Member Self-Service feature on our website at 
www.usvigers.com. Additionally, as long as we remain closed to the public, a secured drop site for 
documents is located in our main lobby areas.  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your understanding.  
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